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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUuL 23 1973

Mr. D. A. Baker

Battelle-Pacific Northwest Laboratories
Battelle Boulevard

F. 0. Box 999

Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Buker:

Subjecc: Response to DOE Request for Rule Making to Exempt Low-Enriched
Uranium and Technetium-99 in Metal Scrap

Enclosed is a letter from W. R. Voight, DOE, to L. V. Gossick, NRC, dated
July 9, 1979. The letter contains a table of quantities of various types of
scrap and estimated market values of the scrap that will be stored at uranium
enrichment plants by the end of FY 1981 when the Cascade Improvement and
Cascade Uprating Programs are scheduled to be completed.

By means of this letter, the July 9 letter from Mr. Voight is being placed
in the Commission's Public Documen* Room. Please reference Mr. Voight's
letter in the preliminary draft environmental statement now in preparation
in connection with the NRC response to DOE's request for rule making to
exempt de minimis quantities of low-enriched uranium and technetium-99 in
metal scrap.

Sincerely,

gorsad Mewrtf

James J. Henry

Transportation and Product Standards Branch
Division of Engineering Standards

Office of Standards Development

Enclosure: As stated



